
 

  TOWN OF POMFRET 

BOARD OF FINANCE 

PUBLIC FORUM ON PROPOSED BUDGETS FOR 

FISCAL YEAR 2014/2015 

THURSDAY, MARCH 20, 2014 AT 7:00 PM 

POMFRET COMMUNITY SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

 

I. Open Session 

II. General Government – Fiscal Year 2014/2015 Budget Review 

and Public Comment and Questions 

III. Board of Education – Fiscal Year 2014/2015 Budget Review 

and Public Comments and Questions 

IV. General Discussion/Comments/Questions regarding Proposed 

Budgets 

V. Adjournment 

The public is invited to come and listen to budget presentations for 

both the General Government and the Board of Education, as 

initially proposed, for fiscal year 2014/2015. 

Comments and questions from the Public are strongly encouraged 

before the Board of Finance takes any actions on these budgets. 

Additional public input will be taken at the Public Hearing in April.  

  

Questions pertaining to any of these meetings or comments on the 

upcoming budgets can be directed to the Board of Finance.  

Proposed budgets are available at the Pomfret Town Hall or can be 

viewed on-line at www.pomfretct.gov 

 

http://www.pomfretct.gov/

